
Shared Services Meeting Notes 

Date of Meeting: February 13, 2013 

Present: Sarah Noble-Moag (Pavilion BOE pres.), Joe Graves (York BOE pres.), Ken Ellison 

(Pavilion Supt.), Dan Murray (York Supt.) 

Purpose 

Strategic sharing between our districts in the short-term as linked to possible longer-term 

outcomes. 

Initial Sharing Ideas 

 Athletic Teams – look to do it in pairs (i.e. Fall football at York/soccer at Pavilion; Winter 

volleyball at Pavilion/swimming at York; Spring tennis at York/golf at Pavilion).  Get A.D.s 

involved in this discussion.  Hold a community forum on this topic before making any 

changes. 

 Academic Courses – may start with AP and enrichment courses.  Will look into distance 

learning/technology solutions here.  Principals and guidance counselors will need to be 

involved in this discussion. 

 Extracurriculars – possibly have Pavilion students join Odyssey of the Mind at York.  See if 

there are other clubs that we can share. 

 Transportation, Calendars, General Staffing Plan – superintendents to sketch some ideas out. 

Guiding Principles 

 Keep all options on the table for discussion. 

 Retirements create a natural “good time” for sharing. 

 True compromise = both sides willing to give and take to create an equal partnership. 

Goals 

 Maintain and enhance academic and extra-curricular programs for our students. 

 Reduce costs. 

Next Steps 

Pavilion will look to establish a Shared Services committee of three BOE members and their 

superintendent.  This committee will meet with York’s committee on March 18, 2013 at 6:00 

P.M. in Pavilion. 


